
From: Kriger, Ryan
To: foiarecords@coraxcyber.com
Subject: Your Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, August 26, 2021 12:03:50 PM

August 26, 2021
 
Robert Talac
4126 Southwest Freeway, Suite 1220 
Houston, TX 77027
Via Electronic Mail -- foiarecords@coraxcyber.com
 
Dear Mr. Talac:
 
Thank you for your recent public records request received August 23, 2021. You requested “A
log of public record describing Cyber Data Breaches and Notifications reported to the Attorney
General’s office that lists the Organization name, date(s) of Breach, date(s) when Breach was
reported and a copy of the sample Notice of Data Breach letter. . . from 2018 to the present.”
 
All public Data Breach Notifications, with the information you requested, are posted to the
Vermont Attorney General’s website at: https://ago.vermont.gov/data-security-breaches/.
 
Thank you for your interest in the Office of the Vermont Attorney General.
 
Sincerely,
Ryan
 
Ryan G. Kriger, CIPP/US
Assistant Attorney General
Vermont Office of the Attorney General
Public Protection Division
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
he/him/his pronouns
ph: (802) 828-3170
ryan.kriger@vermont.gov
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